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CESSATION OF TENDER ADVERTISEMENT 

IN THE STRAITS TIMES 
 

In pursuit of environmentally sustainable practices,  

PSA will stop tender advertisements in The Straits Times  

from April 2020. 

All public tender postings will be published every Friday  

on the PSA Singapore Tender Notice website. 

(https://www.singaporepsa.com/tenders/tender-notices). 

 

 

 


